
 
 

 

 
Hi, Patrick..... 
 
I want to go on record as a grateful beneficiary of your Company's valuable Service to me and 
my Law Practice relative to the Federal Government's EMPLOYEE RETENTION CREDIT program.  
You and your knowledgeable staff clearly and completely explained the ERC program and 
process to me, as I was not previously aware that it even existed, much less that it could help 
me. You completed my filing in a very swift, easy and efficient manner, the result of which was 
my early receipt of a very healthy cash refund. I have absolutely no hesitation or reservation in 
highly recommending Pat McKee and your team at IRS HELP, INC. to any Individual or Business 
that has not yet considered or applied for the ERC Program/Benefits. 
 
Sincerely,  Thomas E. Krug 
 
——————————————————————————————————————————— 
 
“I was mostly unaware of the Employee Retention Credits that were being offered to businesses 
that may have suffered financially during the pandemic. Patrick McKee and his support group at 
IRS help were the first to introduce me to this opportunity and I simply can’t thank them 
enough. They made the process seamless and easy. Their communication was incredible as they 
instructed me on not only what was needed to qualify but what to expect once the application 
process was completed. The reimbursements received were exactly what they told me they 
would be and made a huge difference to the company and its employees. I simply can’t thank 
them enough and encourage anyone that has yet to work with them on these credits to reach 
out to them” 
 
Tim S. – Restaurant Owner 
 
——————————————————————————————————————————— 
 
I received a letter and a follow up phone call from Patrick McKee about the ERC. I may have 
been a little reluctant. After doing a little research on Patrick, I was told “he’s one of the nicest 
guys you can ever meet.” I had a few discussions with him and followed up with minimal paper 
work. A very simple process. Patrick and IRSHELP delivered and I got a refund. I have referred 
other business owners to him. I am very appreciative of their service!  
 
Linda K., Salon Owner 


